
Unions in public and private sectors set to 
mobilise on 5 October

 France 
Some public service federations will be joining their private sector colleagues in a national demonstration 
on 5 October calling for an increase in salaries and the minimum wage. The unions note that private 
company profits are surging along with dividends to shareholders while workers are facing higher prices, 
not least for energy. In the public sector, workers are facing another year of a freeze on the index that 
determines salary levels with the government again having to adjust the lowest salary levels just to 
ensure that they don’t fall below the minimum wage. 
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